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Let us inform you that we have no connection  with the
organization of the contests  “The best advocate” or “The
best attorney” on the Internet.

For the decision of the best advocate   it is not enough to
register  uncontrolled votes.

 BACK $(window).load(function(){ if(typeof $(".fb_comments_count").html() != "undefined" &&
parseInt($(".fb_comments_count").html()) != 1){ updateCommentsCount(window.location.href); } })


